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Dear Chair Sosa, Vice Chairs Chaichi and Osborne, and Members of the Committee: 

 

Please support House Bill 3020 to stop facilitating and enabling the cruel business of 

gambling on dog races. Passage of House Bill 3020 will complete the ban on dog 

racing begun in 2022 that failed to stop Oregon-licensed businesses from facilitating 

betting on dog races – rife with cruelty and abuse – that still take place in other 

locations.  

 

Please complete the job. Pass HB 3020.  

 

Respectfully,  

Jean Aguerre 

 

 

 


